
 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Call for Applications to the Nunavut Arctic College Board of 

Governors (Kitikmeot Region Representative) 
 

Start Date: December 19, 2023  

End Date: January 19, 2024  

Kitikmeot Region   45 sec 

Nunavut Arctic College is accepting applications from Nunavummiut interested in 

serving as a Kitikmeot regional representative on the college’s Board of Governors for 

a three-year term. The College strives to have a board membership that represents the 

overall population of Nunavut. 

Nunavut Arctic College is a public agency of the Government of Nunavut. The mission 

of Nunavut Arctic College is to strengthen the people and communities of Nunavut by 

providing culturally-relevant educational opportunities for Nunavummiut. The College 

promotes opportunities, innovation, and leadership while enhancing knowledge of Inuit 

language and culture. 

Interested applicants are requested to email a cover letter and resume to 

NAC.Communications@arcticcollege.ca  by January 19, 2024. 

 
### 

 
Media Contact: 
 
Sherri Young  
Director, Policy and Strategic Planning  
Nunavut Arctic College 
nac.communications@arcticcollege.ca 
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